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Module 6: Call for Submission for the Website 

#ruralvoices 
 

Rural communities are the backbone of the U.S., yet most of the COVID-19 news coverage has 

focused on metropolitan areas. If you live or work in a rural area, please submit your first-hand 

testimonials of life during the pandemic to the “Rural Voices” collection. 

 

These stories matter because of the unique ways that rural communities have adapted to recent 

challenges. We want your voice to be heard! A submission could be your church’s first virtual 

service or a local school’s drive-through graduation. What issues matter to you? 

 

Upload your submission to the Share Your Story Page with the hashtag #ruralvoices. If you have 

any questions, please reach out to Clinton Roberts who is the lead on this effort: Send Email 

 

 

https://covid-19archive.org/s/archive/page/Share
mailto:cprober4@asu.edu

